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From,

Mr. Louis,

Principal,

St. Marks Degree College,

Pretoria

To,

Mr. John,

Dean,

Ohio Institute of Higher Studies,

Ohio
Dear Mr. John,

I, Louis Williams, Principal of St. Marks Degree College, am very pleased to recommend Martha Holden for admission to your university program. As her guidance counselor for three years I have watched this young woman develop both academically and personally into a mature individual ready in every way for her college years.
Martha has been a bright and energetic girl and her grades have been consistently excellent. She has also actively participated in extra curricular activities and brought laurels to the college. Martha has superior interpersonal skills and works equally well independently or in a group setting.

I believe that Martha Holden has tremendous potential as a student and I feel quite confident that she would be an asset to both student life and academics at the esteemed Ohio Institute of Higher Studies.

Yours sincerely,

Louis Williams
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